
You are invited . . .
South Holland School District 150 will hold a Non-Public Consultation Meeting for the 
school(s) interested in participating for the FY25 school year.  

Date:   April 16, 2024
Time:  10:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m.
Please RSVP to Ms. Webb no later than:  April 10, 2024

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://sd150.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZckcO6rpzMoEtSw73Xe4F6UoaQ_Brs8Wapf

This meeting is intended to discuss your participation in Title I and/or Title II grant programs 
for the FY 2025 school year as part of the Non-Public School Participation Grant Application 
process.

Non-attendance or no response to this invitation will confirm your 
non-participation in the Title Programs.

To determine Title I eligibility, the nonpublic school will need to provide the following:
 ·         Names and the address of student(s) who reside within the boundaries of the school district

·         Registration of student(s)
·         Grade level of student(s)
·         Low-income status of the student(s) – Verification of Low-income status of student(s)
·         Report Card of student(s)
·         Assessments of student(s)

Please have this information with you during the consultation meeting for verification.  A 
pdf copy or google pdf link of information should be forwarded to twebb@sd150.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the information above.

From the Desk of: 
Tiffany R. Webb
Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Grants
South Holland School District 150
848 E. 170th Street, South Holland, IL 60473
Phone: (708)339-4240         Fax: (708)339-4244
Email: twebb@sd150.org    Website: www.sd150.org 

https://sd150.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZckcO6rpzMoEtSw73Xe4F6UoaQ_Brs8Wapf
http://www.sd150.org

